

## Jenny Leaman

From:

bob gosling <gosbob@iinet.net.au>

Sent:

Sunday, 31 May 2015 2:28 PM

To:

tfg

Subject:

Tobacco products proposal

Dear Committee,

I strongly object to your proposal to introduce legislation to not allow retailers to sell tobacco products to anyone born after 2000.

this would be a complete invasion of basic human rights. where would it end? what other products would you then add to this list??

I am not a smoker, by my own choice. and though I was born in 1948, I am not directly affected, but if I was born in say 2001 and I reached 25-35 years of age, why should I not be allowed to buy nominated products by your committee ??

There are other ways to not encourage teenagers and others to not engage with tobacco products and I believe education should play an important part.

would vote NO to your proposal if I was asked.

your sincerely

Robert Gosling